
US 29 FROM MIDDLE PATUXENT RIVER 
TO SOUTH OF SENECA DRIVE (PHASE 2)

INFORMATIONAL PUBLIC MEETING

WHEN: Thursday, November 12, 2015, 5:30 PM – 7:30 PM

WHERE:   Atholton High School – Cafeteria 
	 6520 Freetown Road
	 Columbia, MD 21044

WHAT: The Informational Public Meeting will present to the communities the interchange options that have been 
evaluated for the intersection of Rivers Edge Road and US 29 (Columbia Pike).  Displays and maps depicting those 
alternatives will be available for review.  

SHA representatives will discuss the advantages and disadvantages of each alternative, address the potential 
environmental and right-of-way impacts associated with those alternatives, and explain traffic operations 
during construction.

A formal presentation lasting approximately 30 minutes will begin at 6:00 PM.  You may arrive at any time during 
meeting hours and walk through the display area at your own pace.

BACKGROUND: As a result of the continuing growth of the US 29 corridor in Howard County, SHA has been 
working with the surrounding communities since 2010 to identify and provide traffic-management solutions.  In 2011, 
SHA divided the corridor improvements into two phases and expects to complete Phase 1, which is currently under 
construction from south of Seneca Drive to MD 175, by fall 2016.  Phase 2, which was placed on hold to allow SHA 
to evaluate interchange options for the intersection of Rivers Edge Road and US 29, includes the addition of a third 
through lane northbound on US 29 from Middle Patuxent River to south of Seneca Drive. Phase 2 will eliminate the 
traffic signal and construct a grade-separated interchange at the intersection of Rivers Edge Road and US 29.



707 N. Calvert Street 
MS C-102 
Baltimore, MD  21202

US 29 FROM MIDDLE PATUXENT 
RIVER TO SOUTH OF 
SENECA DRIVE (PHASE 2)

MarylandMaryland

DIALDIAL7-1-17-1-1

Maryland now features FREE 511 traveler 
information! Call 511 or 1-855-GOMD511 or visit: 
www.md511.org for current travel information. 
Sign up to personalize travel route information 
through MY511 on the website. Remember to 
use 511 safely - Maryland law restricts hand-held 
mobile phone use and texting while driving. Follow 
us on Twitter @MDSHA.

US 29 from Middle Patuxent River 
to South of Seneca Drive (Phase 2) 
Informational Public Meeting

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
Ms. MarieFrance Guiteau, Project Manager
Office of Highway Design
Maryland State Highway Administration 
707 North Calvert Street, Mail Stop C-102 
Baltimore, MD 21202
Telephone: 410-545-8885 
Toll-free: 1-888-228-5003
Email: mguiteau@sha.state.md.us

For more information about this project, visit SHA’s website at www.roads.maryland.gov and click on 
Projects, SHA Projects Page, Howard County, US 29 Columbia Pike, SRI-MIDDLE PATUXENT RIVER TO 
SOUTH OF SENECA DRIVE, or use the QR Code.

The Maryland Relay Service can assist teletype users at 7-1-1. Persons requiring assistance to participate 
(interpreter for hearing/speech difficulties or assistance with the English language) should contact Ms. Guiteau 
by November 5, 2015.

Attend the Public Meeting!DETAILS
INSIDE!


